
From: Randy Drumheller <randyd@chatham.k12.nc.us> 

Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2024 8:42 AM 

To: David Whittington 

Cc: Mark Ashness; Joe Faulkner 

Subject: Re: Parks at Meadowview: Phases 2-4 (453 lots) 

 

Thanks David.  

 

 

 

Randy Drumheller 

Director of Maintenance and Construction 

Chatham County Schools 

(919) 542-6700 

 

 

 

 

On Wed, Jul 10, 2024 at 4:30 PM David Whittington <davidw@cegroupinc.com> wrote: 

Randy, 

  

I hope you’re doing well.  We have a project that we’re getting ready to submit for our first 

plat that we wanted to make you aware of.  It is an extension of the existing Parks at 

Meadowview community off Parks Meadow Drive.  It has 453 total units between 

townhomes and single-family lots.   

  

I’ve attached a vicinity map to help locate it.  Please let us know if you need anything else 

at this time or have any questions or comments. 

  

Thanks, 

David    

  

David Whittington, PE 

  



    

 

  

301 Glenwood Avenue, Suite 220 

Raleigh, NC 27603 

Phone: (919) 367-8790    

  

 

****This Message was sent through the Chatham County Schools E-Mail Server**** All e-mail 

correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law, 

which may result in monitoring and disclosure to third parties, including law enforcement. 
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